
Parking proposals
for your street
A formal consultation for parking proposals
for Wrythe Lane is taking place.
The proposals are for an administrative update to traffic
management orders that show the shortened footway
parking bay which is now on site.

The consultation will close 26 September 2024.

To comment, you can either:

● View the proposals and respond online or

● Write to Parking Strategy Review, Highways & Transport,
Civic Offices, St. Nicholas Way, Sutton, SM1 1EA.




